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Principal’s Message  
 

Bushfires 

As Brooklyn Public School is in a high fire risk area, 

the advice has been for us to close the school. This 

means that there will not be anybody on the site 

tomorrow. Please make the necessary 

arrangements for the supervision of your children. 

We will be communicating with families through all 

available methods to ensure you have the most up 

to date information.  

 

Parent Information Evening—Cyber Safety  

Due to the severe weather conditions, we have 

cancelled tomorrow’s Parent Information Session.  

The session will now be presented to students in 

Years 4-6 on Monday 25 November from 2.00 – 

3.00pm. 

 

Berowra Music Fest 

Thanks to Rose Foster and parents who are 

involved with our school bands. The students 

performed at the Music Fest on Wednesday night 

and did us all proud. Well done everyone. 

 

Girls’ Toilet Block 

Construction has commenced today on replacing 

the roof on the girls’ toilet block. The girls will be 

able to use toilet facilities in the administration 

building.  

 

Careers Day 

The students in Years 5 and 6 are inviting members 

of the community to the school on Tuesday 3 

December to come and talk with them about their 

current occupations. The students would love to 

hear about the many different career paths people 

have been on and what their journey has been 

since finishing school. If you would like to come and 

share your story with our students, we would love to 

hear from you! Please email the school to let us 

know if you would be free to come to the school and 

your occupation. 

 

Diana Aitken 

Principal 

[1.4 School address] 

Pin Pioad  

Smithville NSW 0000 

T 00 0000 

0000 

CALENDAR DATES 

WEEK 5 - TERM 4 2019  

Wed 13 Nov Footsteps Dance make-up lesson 

Fri 15 Nov PSSA 

WEEK 6 - TERM 4 2019 

Tues 19 Nov NRL Gala Day—Foxglove Oval 

Wed 20 Nov Footsteps Dance make-up lesson 

Thurs 21 Nov Disco & Film Night 

Fri 22 Nov PSSA 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Wed 3 Dec Careers Day 

Wed 4 Dec School Concert 

Thurs 12 Dec Presentation Assembly 

Mon 16 Dec Year 6 Dinner 

Wed 18 Dec Last day of year for students 

11 November 2019  TERM  4 WEEK 5 

When visiting our school, if you see potential 

hazards please report to the office or Principal 

immediately. If the hazard is easily rectified without 

putting yourself in any danger, eg. moving a 

bag from the walkway, please do so. You are still 

required to report it to the office so steps can be 

taken to ensure the hazard is addressed. When 

volunteering at our school please ensure you have 

been taken through the safety briefing. A copy is 

kept at the back of the visitors’ lanyard for easy 

access. 
 

In the event of an emergency please follow the 

instructions of the teacher. If a drill is taking place 

please do not enter the grounds. Signs will be 

located at entry points to the school to inform our 

community that a drill is taking place with the 

request not to enter.  

Work Health and Safety at our school 
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Remembrance Day 
 

Our Remembrance Day commemoration 

was held today with our local RSL leading 

our service.  

Our captains spoke beautifully, and our students showed the 

upmost respect through their sensible behaviour. We each 

added a poppy to the wreath and Sarah J played the Last Post 

which was a beautiful addition to the proceedings.  

We received positive feedback from the RSL members of the 

school’s recognition of such an important event in the 

community.  

Student Parliament 
 

Student Parliament Motions 

Friday 8 November 

These motions were passed in by the 

students and will now be discussed with the 

Principal: 
  

 Stage a Colour Fun Run in the school as a 

fundraising event 

 Paint a bigger handball court in the 

playground 
 Have a whole school water fight - maybe for 

a school fun day!  

3/4M Christmas Project 
 

Students in 3/4M participated in a project that 
provides gift-filled shoeboxes to children in need 
around the world.  
 

In each shoebox, we donated one item in each of 
the following six categories:  clothing, toys, school 
materials, personal hygiene, something special 
and something to love.  
 

Each student set a budget, compared prices of 
items across a range of vendors, totalling and 
revising amounts as we went. We concluded it 
was challenging to stick to our original set 
amount!  
 

We also included a brief letter telling the receiver 
a little bit about ourselves and expressing our 
hope that our small contribution will make their 
life a little brighter. 3/4M was excited to make our 
donation. A big thank you to all the families who 
so generously participated! 
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All outstanding Band fees and instrument hire fees  
to be paid in full by November 30th 

 

Details for payment: 

BSB: 062-181 
Acc: 00-910-175 
Description: CAP + Surname 

Jane Jaggs 
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